Minister Dacic called for easing tensions after Seselj’s release
Saturday, 22 November 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
called on the Croatian politicians, together with Serbian leaders, to ease tensions over the
release of Vojislav Seselj by the ICTY in The Hague, and not to incite them.

Minister Dacic said today that Serbia did not dictate the conditions under which leader of the
Serbian Radical Party (SRS) Vojislav Seselj was to be released from ICTY detention.

“The Government of Serbia, on the grounds of compassion and human rights, gave guarantees
for Seselj. When it comes to politics, Vojislav Seselj is not a factor that our government has to
take a position on”, said the Serbian Foreign Minister.




